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RELAY FOR LIFE
Relay for Life is a community fundraising event, raising vital funds for those impacted
by cancer.

Organised and led by passionate, local volunteers, this event brings communities together,
establishing unity to celebrate cancer survivors and carers as well as recognising loved ones that
have we’ve lost, through the candlelight ceremony of hope during the evening.

This year, Thomas Hassall Anglican College has registered in the Fairfield Relay for Life on the
19th November to support our local community, raise awareness and funds for cancer treatment
and research. Cancer is something that impacts so many individuals and as such, this is a great
initiative to be able to support and be a part of. 

We are hoping to get as many students and teachers across Senior School involved in the
fundraising for this cause. We also would like to welcome parents and other family members of
students to register and participate as a part of the THAC team. Encourage your friends and peers
around the school to get involved and support. 

Even just a small amount of your time or contribution would make a great difference for this
cause! 

To register, click this link to access our home page. There you will need to click “Join Us” and then
“Register Now”.
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https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/rfl-facebook-cover-photo-2png
https://www.relayforlife.org.au/fundraisers/ThomasHassallAnglicanCollege


Thank you for all your support!

 

Eliana S
Year 12

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 2 of 2


	RFL - Facebook Cover Photo (2).png

